
To:
Ms. Rhiannon McLardy
Officer, Northern Beaches Council

From:
Dennis & Senaa Ravi
28 Tabalum Road
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093
Ph: 0419 482 701

Subject: Development Application Number - DA2019/0856

Dear Ms. Rhiannon McLardy,

As per the discussion I had with you over the phone, I am writing to inform you, raising of the roof on the right 
side of this house, as part of the alteration they have proposed, will obstruct our limited amount of view we 
have to the water. As you may be aware when the previous owners of this house made modifications/alterations 
to this house, it significantly impacted our water views. This alteration proposal will further impact our view.

Happy to provide further details if required.

Regards

Dennis & Senaa Ravi

Sent: 21/10/2019 3:08:45 PM
Subject: Development Application Number - DA2019/0856


